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February 25, 2011

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
N.H. Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 0330 1-2429

Re: DE 10-226 Disclosure of Electric Service Energy Sources
Report and Recommendation
Request to Postpone Filing

Dear Ms. Howland:

Pursuant to the approved procedural schedule, the report and recommendation in this
docket was due February 25, 2011. Due to the press of other business, school vacations, and
illness, Staff respectftilly requests this deadline be extended until Tuesday, March 8, 2011. Staff
and the parties are still reviewing the final report and would benefit from having additional time
to complete the review. Staff does not believe the delay in filing the report will cause any party
undue hardship. On the contrary, all parties are participating in this final review.

Thank you in advance for your assistance with this matter.

Sincerely,

Marcia A. B. Thunberg
Staff Attorney
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